9/5/3
Dear Earl,

Just as I was leaving for the regular checkup in Vashington I g0t “he nail and
with 1% a fat packet or records in response to one of my many FOIA requests. I read
the rocords on the trip to and Pron the hospital amd enclose coples of thnoe that
I think can be of interest to you,.

lHaybe the opinion of the British export is intercstin:, as i% was to mo, Or “he
arranging that the testing be in the nrivate sector, which is not within FOTA, On
the clain th.impartislity when the parbisan Alvares is on the pahel,

I an not trying to remomber alle I'1l be going over those rith more care when
I can.

I would preferythat if you use anytidng you not connect it with theso racords,
As you realize, this is a departure, but thero is this roogon for it:l want to continue
to receive such records. I could have been Renied these eaaily' and properly because

they are dated after my request, POIA covers only existing records. If it is an
accident, I don't want to waTo a red flage If it 435 deliberate, I don't want to
attract the attention that could end ife I could appeal poge of the wirtbholdings buk
I', not going to for these reasons.
Uroge isfenmious 4o got the affidavit,
Any t onghts about 147
boat wishes,
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